24 March 2025

Mr Pat Berlingeri Principal St Patrick's Primary School 16 Childers Street Mentone VIC 3194 Mentone Conference c/- St Patrick's Parish Office Rogers Street Mentone Vic 3194

Dear Pat,

The Mentone Conference of the St Vincent de Paul Society would like to thank you, your staff, students and parents for the kind donations made to our conference through your second hand uniform shop.

Over the last 12 months we have received \$1,300 from the school.

This money is being used to help the disadvantaged throughout the Mentone area including food, clothing, bill payment and rental support for those struggling through the cost of living crisis.

Please pass on our thanks and gratitude to all those involved in the program.

Yours sincerely

Jeremy Kloppenborg

Secretary